

## Cohen presented with President's Award at 2014 New England Real Estate Appraiser's Expo

December 12, 2014 - Financial Digest

During the fall 2014 New England Real Estate Appraiser's Expo, Massachusetts Board of Real Estate Appraiser's (MBREA) president Greg Accetta, MRA, MAI presented Allan Cohen with the President's Award.

The award is given on behalf MBREA and the Appraisal Foundation to Cohen in appreciation of dedicated advocacy of real estate valuation professionals.

The Expo is a combined meeting of residential and commercial real estate appraisers, assessors, and property value analyst from across New England. The event is co-sponsored by MBREA and MA-RI Chapter of the Appraisal Institute. Allan Cohen is a commercial real estate appraiser and assistant assessor for the city of Newton.

New England Real Estate Journal - 17 Accord Park Drive #207, Norwell MA 02061 - (781) 878-4540